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Mr. Donald Hudson
419 Countxry Club Drive
Jacksonvillae, North Caroclina 23549

RE TECHHICAL REVIEW COMMITTEE MEETING

(1]

Dear Mr. Hudson:

Dur first Technical Review Committee meeting for our Installation
Restoration Program (IR) is scheduled for Tuesday, August 2,
1983, at 3999 at a location to be announced.

This meeting will include a background brief of the IR Progrxanm
presentad bv Ms. Chervl Barnette, representative from Atlantic
Division, Naval Facilities Engineering Command, Norifolk,
Virginia; Colonel T. J. Dalzell and Mr. Bob Alexander, Marine
Corps Base, Tamp Le j ne representatives; and Mr. 3cb Gregory,
Pavironmental 3cience and Engineering, Incorporatad.

e will also Aiscuss the Feasibility sStudy Report for the Hadnot
Point Industrial Arza and take a tour of that axsa. This zepcrt

is enclosed for vour raview.

We look forward to working with vou on this project and hope to
see vou at this important meeting. If you should have any gues-
tions r=garding this meating, please contact Bob Alexander oF
Sge Jarman, office of AC/S, Facilities, at (9219) 451-3934,

Sincerely,

T. J. DALZELL
Colonel, U. 8. Marine Corps
Agsistant Chief of Staff, Faciliti:
By 4direction of the Commanding Gener al
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(1) ESE Reports
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